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APAC Minutes
November 6, 1990

Present: R. Barden, Chair; E. Alberts, R. Alvarez, L. Bakke, P. Beare,
C. Bring, C. Brown, L. DeMaio, T. Gracyk, D. Meinke, S. Roy, L. Schmid,
J. Strong, I. Tiedt, M. Zarrett

Fitness and Sport Science Major - Hearing

The HPER department presented a proposal for a new major in Fitness and
Sport Science. No new courses or additional resources would be
required. The hearing phase was completed; this will be placed on the
next agenda.

English Department
S. Roy moved, P. Beare seconded, to approve the English Department

proposal: Only English courses in which a student has earned a C or
higher will be accepted to fulfill requirements within the major.
Motion carried unanimously.

B.A. in English, Writing Option - Hearing
The English Department presented a proposal for a B.A. degree program in

English with a Writing Option. This item will be placed on the next
agenda.

Liberal Arts
Departments will be sent a reminder to turn in their responses to the
Liberal Arts Task Force report.

President Dille will explain his recommendations for the new Liberal
Arts Program on November 14 at 10:00 in the Thrust Theatre.

S. Ferris
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